
PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY GOVERNMENT 
OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

February 7, 2023 

The Honorable Thomas E. Dernoga
Chair
Prince George’s County Council 
Wayne K. Curry Administration Building 
1301 McCormick Drive
Largo, Maryland 20774 

Dear Chair Dernoga: 

Enclosed for the County Council’s consideration and approval is a Bill that grants a 
renewal of a franchise for the operation of the Comcast of Maryland, LLC cable television 
system in the Northern and Southern Territories of Prince George's County and prescribing 
certain terms and conditions to be included in a franchise agreement. 

The Council’s favorable consideration of this legislation is greatly appreciated. If 
you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my Tracy M. Benjamin, 
Principal Associate County Attorney, at (301) 848-0047. 

Sincerely, 

Angela D. Alsobrooks 
County Executive 
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